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Filipa Rebelo Andrade

De: Carina Mayer [carina.mayer@euroequestrian.eu]
Enviado: 17 de janeiro de 2022 08:37
Para: info@euroequestrian.eu
Cc: Manuel Bandeira de Mello; Tim Hadaway; Somesh Dutt
Assunto: FEI Events Standards Survey

Dear Members 
 
Last month the FEI has launched a survey with regards to the FEI Events Standards. The survey will 
be available for all stakeholders until 14 February 2022 and its outcome will be discussed in April 
during the FEI Sports Forum.    
 
It is very important for the FEI to have inputs from the different disciplines and different roles in the 
field, the Athletes, the Officials, the Grooms, the Owners, the Trainers, the Chef d’Equipe, the 
Organisers and the National Federations.  
 
If you have not already done so we kindly remind you to please fill in the survey that can be found 
here: https://inside.fei.org/hub/fei-events-standards-stakeholders-survey . It takes 10 to 15 minutes 
to complete the survey.    
 
Thank you very much for your contributions in advance. 
 
With kind regards, 
Carina  
 
 
Carina Mayer 
Secretary General 
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